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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
  
September 16, 2016 

 

Ref:  Officer Involved Shooting in Ellsworth County, Kansas 

 

On September 15, 2016, at approximately 6:45pm, Ellsworth County Sheriff Traci Ploutz 

contacted the Kansas Bureau of Investigation to request our assistance in the investigation of an 

officer involved shooting in Ellsworth County.  It appeared that multiple law enforcement 

agencies were involved in a vehicular chase with a possibly armed subject.  During the event, 

three officers from two jurisdictions discharged their firearms.  The subject was transported from 

the scene via EMS, and later flown to a hospital in Wichita.  The subject is in stable condition.  

No law enforcement officers were injured during the event.  The investigation into this event is 

ongoing, so no further information will be released.   

 

Upon the conclusion of the investigation, the case file will be presented to Ellsworth County 

Attorney Joe Schepack for his review and consideration.   

 

Any further media inquiries should be directed to the Office of the Ellsworth County Attorney. 

 

 

 

 

Mark Malick 

Senior Special Agent/ PIO 

Kansas Bureau of Investigation 

mark.malick@kbi.state.ks.us 
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